
TENK Tech Camp Wins At 2024 Digital Revolution Awards 

TENK Tech Camp is delighted to announce that we have won the 2024 

Digital Revolution Award for Tech For Good. Our win was announced 

live on this year’s global broadcast hosted by Tenth Revolution Group 

President Zoë Morris and Chief Marketing Officer Kashif Naqshbandi. 

The Tech for Good award recognizes organizations using the power of 

cloud technology to make the world a better place and bring hope and 

joy to people across the globe. In particular, the Digital Revolution 

Awards judging panel commended us for our efforts to support girls and 

young women into tech. 

Founded in 2020 to spotlight all facets of tech excellence, from digital 

transformations to leading diversity and inclusion initiatives, the Digital 

Revolution Awards is organized annually by global tech talent experts 

Tenth Revolution Group. 

As a not-for-profit initiative, the Digital Revolution Awards is an occasion 

for celebration and community, bringing together businesses and 

individuals from across the sector and raising money for St. Martin’s 

School in Nairobi, Kenya as well as the UK’s Teenage Cancer Trust. 

For full details on our win as well as this year’s other winners, or to find 

out how you can get involved in 2025’s Digital Revolution Awards click 

here. 

https://www.tenthrevolution.com/
https://www.digitalrevolutionawards.com/
https://www.digitalrevolutionawards.com/

